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December 14, 2015
To Whom It May Concem:

Over the last several years The Douglas Company has had the opportunity to work with Summit Building
Services, LLC on many large multi-unit projects and through my personal experience they have proven to
be a very high quality contractor. They continue to demonstrate the highest level of commitment to our
projects by always being professional, reliable and responsive.

They handle situations that come up on the job sites with a positive, get it handled attitude and have
performed well under pressure. When issues have happened, they have responded quickly and proactively
to resolve them, and demonstrated ability in doing so.

They are capable of construction projects of all sizes, providing skilled workmen capable of getting projects
completed consistent to project schedules. They have proven themselves in labor and materials contracts
from framing projects with us valued at over $500,000.00. In my personal experience, they have pushed
the project and set the critical path for other trades to follow.

Summit Building Services's project managers and site superintendents are very knowledgeable and
extremely responsive to all areas of the project. They provide a daily non-working supervisor on all projects,
which helps greatly with on-site organization of tradesmen.

| have enjoyed working with Summit Building Services, LLC and look forward to continued opportunities in
the future.

Sincerely,

P al d

Bruce Douglas, PMP, LEED AP BD+C
Project Manager
The Douglas Company
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